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The final month of school the children in child care will be learning about Transportation 

and Exploring Around Us! Hopefully the weather will clear up and the exploring will 

include outside adventures. We are hoping the weather will warm up so the kids can do 

some outside exploring.  

 

We will finish up the year with a fun day for the children learning and exploring science. 

They will make outside volcanos. We will have some games and lots of food and drinks. 

We will invite the parents to join us throughout the day.  

 

All the children will learn the letters X, Y, and Z. The number for the month is 9, the 

shape is a triangle and the color purple.  

 

With the completion of my era at School District #9 Child Care I will be terminating the 

Stars to Quality status.  

 

 

 

 

 


